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Date:  September 30, 2009  

 

 

 

From:  Ardyth Williams, Air Traffic Manager, Unmanned Aircraft Systems 

To:  Manager, Western Service Area Airspace Group 

Subject:  Extension to Department of Homeland Security – Customs and Border 
Protection Certificate of Waiver or Authorization (COA) 2008-WSA-22 

 

A 30 day extension is granted for COA # 2008-WSA-22.  The extension is being granted 
because of the operational nature of the COA.  While a new COA application is being 
reviewed, the FAA still request an informational report concerning  

  The new expiration date for COA # 2008-WSA-22 is October 
30, 2009.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Mr. Randy Willis at 202-385-4661, or email 
randy.willis@faa.gov 
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